UNM School of Law Faculty Meeting April 26, 1976 4:00 p.m., Conference Room

## MINUTES

Present: Blackwell, Daniels, Desiderio, Ellis, Fink, Goldberg, Hart, Kovnat, Martinez, Minzner, Muir, Norwood, Occhialino, Parnall, Ragsdale,

Reynoso, Romero, Simson, Walden, Weihofen; Student Representatives Hollander, Laurence

Meeting called to order by Dean Hart; minutes of the meeting of April 19 were approved.

Faculty was again reminded of the restriction on smoking in the class-rooms.

Associate Dean led discussion of proposed curricula for 1976-77 as shown on offering sheets which were distributed.

Hollander introduced a problem confronting registrants for summer clinical courses because of limited enrollment. Dean will investigate solutions.

Upon recommendation of Committee on Honors and Awards, six students will receive the Margaret Keiper Dailey Awards.

The recipient of the New Mexico Bar Foundation-Allen Smith Company Award as the outstanding senior will be Paul Grimm.

The Faculty Award, a gift of money from the faculty, will go to Tony Silva.

The Corpus Juris Secundum Awards to students of each class making the most significant contribution to legal scholarship will go to Leslie Harris, Ann Kass, and Barbara Shapiro.

Dean announced a special meeting with George Pearl, the architect for the new addition, on Thursday, 11:00 a.m.

Meeting adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

Louise R. Camp

Sec'y

Next meeting: Monday, May 3, 4:00 p.m.